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MINNESOTA DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY 

May 1st, 2023 

Duluth Fire Department 
Attn: Pete Johnson 
602 West 2nd Street 
Duluth, MN 55802 

The Minnesota State Fire Marshal Division is pleased to notify you that we have approved your 

request for funding for your Hazmat Training. Your city has been awarded up to twenty-two 

thousand and zero cents. ($22,800.00) from the Hazardous Materials Preparedness account for your 

training completed. Awarded funds MUST be spent on the approved budgeted items that you listed 

in your request for funding submission and submitted by June 30th, 2023. 

This is a reimbursement program, and the funds will be disbursed upon receipt of the signed, 

completed forms, along with the proper supporting documentation (by June 30th, 2023).  

Please acknowledge this award letter and confirm your fiscal agent, dates, and location of the 

exercise. If you have any questions regarding your award, please contact State Emergency Response 

Teams Coordinator John Kreuser at john.kreuser@state.mn.us or (612)619-8964.  

Respectfully, 

Amanda Swenson 
State Fire Marshal 
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